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ICOTS 6



  

The Sixth International Conference on Teaching of Statistics

To:  The webmaster

From: Delia North (Chair, LOC, ICOTS 6)

Re: Change of venue of ICOTS 6
On behalf of both the local and international organizing committees of ICOTS 6 I wish to inform you of the change of venue for ICOTS 6. I believe that your website mentions ICOTS 6 and would appreciate it very much if you could assist us in getting this information across. If your site links to the icots website http://www.beeri.org.il/icots6 then this change will automatically be reflected as this site has the  information about the changed venue as a newsflash. You might just mention this change prominently on your site. 

The other alternative is to put the following information on your site:

ICOTS6 Breaking News: 

Due to circumstances that are beyond the control of ICOTS 6 IPC,
IASE Executive and the ICOTS 6 local organisers, the ICOTS 6 venue has
been changed. to Cape Town. For further details on the move, click here.
( A LINK must be placed to article 1which I attach below)
* The local organisers will be helping participants in any problem with
changing their travel tickets and accomodations. For further details click
here ( a LINK to be placed to article 2 which I attach below)
* The poster deadline has been extended until 1 June 2002.
For poster submission, contact Andrew Dale on Dale@scifs1.und.ac.za
* Please do no miss the chance to attend the main event in statistics
education and to visit one of the most beautiful cities in the world. For
registration details go to the on-line registration facility, or contact
Sue Bumpsteed Conferences on delegates@itikzn.co.za
 http:www.beeri.org.il/icots6
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